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You are warmly invited to …. 

Contemplation and a Cuppa 

Please join us for Parent Prayer  on Monday 2nd March in the Kieran Room. We 

will commence at 9am and our reflection will conclude by 9.30am. There will be a 

fresh plunger of coffee and something sweet for those who would like to stay for a 

chat afterwards. You will be well nourished on all levels to start your week! 

 The focus of our reflection is “Letting Go and Letting In”. As we begin the new 

school year with dreams and visions, so we also enter the season of Lent with the 

invitation to be “re-made” in God’s love. We are constantly invited to welcome the 

embrace offered to us by our Father – the embrace of one who loves us as we are not 

how we think we should be. As we begin the new school year and are trying to absorb 

and navigate the changes life beckons, we can delight and draw hope from God’s 

immense love for us and celebrate with others on the journey. 

So step out of the chaos and find some quiet for yourself. Join us for a meditation, 

some creative reflection, a cuppa and some cake. There is no need to RSVP, just come 

along…and bring a friend if you like.  

As usual, we will place our blue Community Prayer book at the front office for those 

who would like to make a particular petition or pray for someone in need. We always 

include these prayers in our reflections for those who are unable to join us. If you 

prefer you can email your petition to me and I will ensure it is included. 

Alternatively you can note a special prayer on the slip below and return it to the 

school office.   

Look forward to seeing you there.  

Katrina Beaman  rowankatrina@hotmail.com 

Parent Prayer 

Please pray for ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

………………………………………………………………………2nd March 

mailto:rowankatrina@hotmail.com


St Kieran’s Catholic School, Manly Vale 

 

Author visit and talk 

Wednesday 2h February 2015 

 

Author James O’Loghlin visited St Kieran’s Catholic School 

this week to talk about books, writing and especially his 

book The Adventures of Sir Roderick the Not-Very Brave. 

If you would like to purchase the book please complete 

form below and return to the school office with the correct 

money by Tuesday 3rd March. 

 

 

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  

Order Form 

The Adventures of Sir Roderick the Not-Very Brave by James O’Loghlin 

 

Name:  _________________________     Class:  __________ 

I would like to purchase 

 The Adventures of Sir Roderick the Not-Very Brave   
 

I would like ________ copy/ies @ $16.99 each 

Total cost: ___________________________ 

Payment by cash only. 

  



 

  



 

  



 


